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Next I attended secondary school at Colegio Santa Marfa —while continuing my
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Parque, where I won a national narrative award for the international programme
"Europe at School". I completed my last year of high school at Colegio San
Agustin (Madrid, 2004), where I graduated with First Class Honours.

Soon thereafter I enrolled in the Complutense University of Madrid (UCM)
and its five years degree in Physics. On my first two years (2005 and 2006) I was
awarded the Schollar of Excellence grant by the Community of Madrid. During
the summer of 2009 I was a fellow for the Canary Astrophysics Institute (IAC)
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Finally, in September 2010 I graduated as a Licenciada in Physics with a major
in Astrophysics. During my undergraduate years I was an active member of the
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In the fall of 2010 I started my PhD research at Leiden Observatory (Leiden
Sterrewacht) under the supervision of Prof. dr. Koenraad Kuijken. My thesis
research has consisted of the study of the stellar halo of the Milky Way within the
context of galaxy formation and galactic cannibalism. In particular, I have focused
on paremetrising the general structure of the halo and searching for tidal debris
and satellites, using observations from international state-of-the-art telescopes.
As an employee for Leiden Observatory, I have been an organizer of the National
Astronomical Olympiad of 2012 and I have also been a teaching assistant for the
Bachelor Research course (2012, 2013) and supervised two observing projects for
the Bachelor Observing course (2014). In spring 2013 I was awarded a prize for
Best Teaching Assistant of the Semester.

As of June 2015 I am switching careers and starting a job as a data scientist
in London, United Kingdom.
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